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22ndth March 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Year 10 Parents’ Evening 
  
Year 10 Parents’ Evening will be held on Tuesday 2nd April 2019, from 3.30pm -  6.30 pm. 
This evening will give you with the opportunity to speak personally with your son/daughter's teachers about their 
current progress. Up to date progress data will be shared with you prior to the evening. 
For this Parent’s Evening, we are running a no appointment system, so please come along anytime between 
3.30pm and 6.30pm. During the evening refreshments will be served. 
We sincerely hope you will be able to attend this event so we can work together to ensure the best possible 
outcomes for your child. 
If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch with Mr Smith, Year manager for 
Year 10, msmith@tanfieldschool.co.uk 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  

  
Mr C Jones 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


